Sawyer, Loling M.

From: Bonaventura, Kerry A,

Sent; Tuesday, July 17, 2018 5:30 PM

To: Akrobettoe, Gwendolyn F.

Cc: VonVille, Joseph P.

Subject: Fwd: Columbus P1

Attachments: City of Columbus PTREC MSA 407 3-1-18 to 12-31-18 {v 6MB 7.11 with inte..pdf

Please see the response below from Motorola in regards to payment terms. Please let me know if you have any
questions or have any further concerns.

Respectfully,
Kerry Bonaventura

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

———————— Original message ~-------

From: Mark Blaser <mark.blaser@motorolasolutions.com>
Date: 7/17/18 5:04 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Bonaventura, Kerry A." <K ABonaventura@columbus.gov>
Subject: Columbus P1

Kerry,

In regards to the 2018 and heyond contract payments. In section 5.1 it requests payment in 30 days. There is
not a late payment penalty if payment is not received by the 30 day mark. Due to Government fiscal cycles it can
happen that payment is received late. {/We will work with Columbus in this situation to ensure services and support are
carried over while payment is being arranged.

Mark Blaser
Customer Support Manager
Motorola Solutions, Inc

motorolasolutions.com
M: +1.440.865.4306
E:Mark.Blaser@motorolasolutions.com




